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In Spring, 2006, an ad hoc Task Force on Family Friendly Policies at SIUE was formed under the auspices of and at the urging of the program in Women's Studies, the Welfare Council of the Faculty Senate and the Office of the Provost and Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs to investigate policies for balancing work and life for faculty at SIUE.  

Over the next two years, this task force has conducted extensive research and met often to create a report to the Faculty Senate, Provost and University community about Family Friendly policies for non-represented faculty at SIUE.  The Task Force is ready to present their information to the university community and thought that the CAS Colloquium on "Thinking About the University" would be a wonderful venue to launch and further refine its report and policy proposals.  We envision running a panel in which Task Force members discuss the process of creating the draft policy proposals, and the interesting facts they discovered about child-bearing and rearing, tenure, family leave and other issues dealing with balancing work and family life in the Academy.  This panel discussion would not only bring an important issue facing many universities to the fore in the CAS Colloquium--situating SIUE among its peer institutions--but also address such issues in the real life context of SIUE.  It would be an excellent panel for a colloquium on "Thinking About the University", as many universities, including SIUE, are hiring increasing numbers of young tenure-track faculty, who are embarking on their academic careers and wishing to create families at the same crucial juncture in their lives.  This is very much a faculty issue, but it also affects students, who are considering careers and family after college, in academics or not, and who are affected by faculty absences, leaves, etc. during university coursework.

